
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act 
And 

Westwood Wetlands Protection By-law, Chapter 392 
The Westwood Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing, under 

M.G.L., Chapter 131, Section 40 and Chapter 392 of Westwood General Bylaws on: 

 

Date: April 24, 2024 

Time: 7:00 pm 

Place: 50 Carby Street 

Applicant – Mary Beth Claus Tobin/The Tobin School 

Address – 1054 High Street, Westwood, MA  02090 

 

The project is located at 1054 High Street, Westwood, MA 02090, also known as 

map, 20, lot 108.  The applicant has applied for an Order of Conditions for a 

proposed addition, driveway/parking lot expansion, reconstruction of other site 

features and removal of invasive plants within the 100 ft. buffer zone and 200 ft. 

Riverfront Area. 

 

The plans and application are available for viewing on the Town’s website under 

“Current Applications Link” for the Conservation & Stormwater Management Division at 

www.westwoodpermit.org, and click on “Conservation Commission Applications”.   You 

may also view during regular business hours at the Conservation Commission Office at 

50 Carby Street, Westwood, MA 02090.  Interested persons are encouraged to attend the 

public hearing.   If you cannot attend the hearing please submit comments in writing to 

the Conservation Commission Office at the above address or by email to  

kcatrone@townhall.westwood.ma.us at least three business days in advance.  
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